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ILLINOIS
CRIMINAL JUSTICE

INFORMATION AUTHORITY

                         300 W. Adams Street  (  Suite 200  (  Chicago, Illinois  60606  (  (312) 793-8550

February 14, 2011
Susannah Huber 

Grant Monitor

Lake County State’s Attorneys Office

18 N. County Street

Waukegan, IL 60085

Dear Ms. Huber:PRIVATE 

I am writing to inform you of recent Authority Budget Committee action concerning federal funding of a Community Awareness & Outreach program.  At their February 9, 2011 meeting, the Budget Committee designated Lake County on behalf of the Lake County State’s Attorney’s Office to receive $138,318.00 from JAG Act FFY07 federal funds to implement this program.  This designation requires a local matching contribution of $46,106.00.

These funds will be available upon execution of an interagency agreement between your office and the Authority.  Enclosed are materials to assist you in preparation of the program description and budget required to enter into an interagency agreement. 

If you have any questions concerning this designation, please feel free to call me at 312-793-1303 or email me lajuana.murphy@illinois.gov.  I look forward to working with you on this program.

Sincerely,

Lajuana Murphy
Lajuana Murphy
Federal and State Grants Unit

Fax: (312) 793-8422  (  TDD: (312) 793-4170  (  www.icjia.state.il.us


